
PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Waterford, October 25, 2024 – Waterford GAA - New Commercial Manager Appointed
 
The County Board Executive and the Commercial Committee for the ‘Waterford Rising’
strategic plan would like to sincerely thank Kevin Ryan of Mount Sion GAA for his
tremendous work and leadership as Commercial Manager over the last 3 years. We
extend our gratitude and best wishes to Kevin in all of his future endeavours. 

We are thrilled to announce the appointment of Mark Radley from Kilgobinet GAA as
our new Commercial Manager for a 2 year term. 
Marks 20+ years’ experience in project management and relationship management
will be a great asset to our organisation. This appointment marks an exciting period
for Waterford GAA in its drive to meet our ambitious fundraising targets, which are
essential to support the next phase of the ‘Waterford Rising’ strategic plan. 

We are confident that Marks passion, expertise and commitment will make a
significant impact on the continued growth and success of Waterford GAA. We wish
Mark every success in his new role. 

For further information, please contact: Richard Tobin, Media Relations, Waterford
GAA.
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